
 
 

 

The Village of Grantsburg Recreation Committee met on Monday, January 10, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at the 
Village Office, 316 Brad Street S, Grantsburg, WI 54840. 

 
Present: Village Trustee, Diane Barton 

Village Trustee, Kayla Woody 
Village Trustee, Caylin Muehlberg  

 
Others: Village President, Terrance Kucera 
 Village Trustee, Greg Peer   
 Clerk/Treasurer, Sheila Meyer 
 Police Chief, Dan Wald 
 Director of Public Works, Gerald Konobeck 
  
Chairman Muehlberg called the Recreation Committee meeting to order at 5:32 p.m. The Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited. 

 
Discussion/Action: 2022 Community Center rental agreement with Grantsburg School District for 
gymnastics and storage of equipment. The committee discussed the current contract with the Grantsburg 
School District regarding weekend use. One concern was that the school would rent the community center 
on weekends at their $7.00 hourly rate to avoid a full tear down of the gymnastics equipment. Motion by 
Chairman Muehlberg, second by Trustee Woody to present to the full board to continue with the 
current rental agreement and adding ‘weekends will be rented at the regular weekend rate’. Motion 
carried. 
 
Discussion/Action: Community Center Rental Agreement. The committee discussed current rates for 
the community center and when we would require full gym tear downs. Clerk/Treasurer Meyer 
commented our insurance company has not provided a definite answer on whether we should always 
require a full tear down. The committee discussed a full tear down should not be necessary for small or 
medium groups using less than half of the gym. Also, the committee discussed the gap between small 
group of less than 30 and needing a full gym for more than 30 people. Motion by Chairman Muehlberg, 
second by Trustee Woody to present to the full board to add to the community center agreement 
for half gym rentals at $25 per hour with a 2-hour minimum not to exceed $150 for a whole day. 
Motion carried. 

 
Discussion/Action: Community Center kitchen supplies. The committee discussed the need for better 
kitchen supplies in the community center to make the space more appealing to rent and possibly adding 
doors to the existing cabinets. Clerk/Treasurer Meyer and Deputy Clerk/Treasurer were asked to get a list 
of what is needed and pricing for cabinet doors. Not motion made.  

 
Adjourned the meeting at 5:55 p.m.  

 
Allison Longhenry 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
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